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DATED:   06 July 2020  

TO: ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY SITUATED IN THE      

HIGHVELD REGION 

NOTICE:  NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE OF MIBCO HIGHVELD 276 OAK AVENUE, 

RANDBURG (FERNDALE)  

 

 

This serves to confirm that the MIBCO Highveld offices at 276 OAK AVENUE RANDBURG will 

be closed until further notice. 

The closure is due to a COVID-19 laboratory confirmed of a MIBCO staff member. MIBCO 

regional operation will be supported by the other regions and senior regional staff who are able 

to work from home. 

For enquiries contact us on: 

MIBCO Provident Fund claims:  Prov@mibco.org.za 

Annamarie.vanderMerwe@mibco.org.za  

Highveld Regional Office Email:  Highveldregion@mibco.org.za 

Highveld Inspectorate Queries:  Nigel.Cosway@mibco.org.za 

Returns and Credit Control queries:  Marinkie.Nkgweng@mibco.org.za  

Thabang.Thekiso@Mibco.org.za 

 

The MIBCO Team 
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